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June 11th Heather Lake Community Garage Sale  

to coincide with College View’s 

 

www.heatherlake.org 

Please contact a Board 

member if  you would 

like to volunteer your 

time to work on the 

maintenance and 

upkeep of  the Heather 

Lake HOA website. 

 

 

 Upcoming Board Meetings 

Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next two regular 

meetings are scheduled on Wednesday, July 13th at 6pm at the 

Jones’ Residence, 1982 Wilshire Lane N.W. and Wednesday, 

September 14th at 6pm at the Valinsky Residence, 1954 Wilshire 

Lane N.W.  Kindly notify a board member if you plan to attend.  

**Note:  dates/times/locations are subject to change. 

Volunteers needed for 

Architectural Review 

Board Committee and a 

Coordinator.  The ARB 

must approve building 

materials and plans 

using the guidelines 

provided in the Heather 

Lake Design Review 

Manual. 

We are proud to recognize National Police Week 2016 and the over 
900,000 law enforcement officers faithfully serving their 

communities across the United States. Thank you for what you do.  
We also honor the service and sacrifice of  those law enforcement 

officers killed in the line of  duty while protecting our communities 
and safeguarding our democracy.   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 
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Just a reminder that your dog(s) must be 
confined or under reasonable control at all 
times. Be sure to leash your dog as a habit, 
as a matter of  civil practice, a courtesy to 
others and to protect your dog from harm 
(poison/sharp objects in garbage, injury 
from vehicles, etc.).  You can be held 
responsible for damages which your dog 
causes to property or people.  It is also the 
responsibility of  the dog owner for the 
safety of  our public service personnel, ex.- 
mail carriers, package delivery services and 
meter readers, etc. 

The Board strongly 

discourages feeding any 

birds at the lake. Feeding 

them will only strengthen 

their desire to stay. 

 

 

 

CAUTION 

The lake pathway will be 

repaired some time in the 

early summer. The pathway 

will be closed down during 

the work.  Please avoid using 

the path when you see 

caution tape and traffic 

cones.   

Our current Bylaws stipulate that we have six (6) board members.  We 

currently have five (5).  If  you are interested in joining as a board member or 

in a volunteer capacity, please contact any member below: 

Board Members: 

*President - Eric Jones        740-927-6226 

*Vice President - Vacancy 

*Treasurer  -  Mike Smith        614-619-0070 

*Secretary  -  Rachel Valinsky        614-203-1893 

*Parks & Common Grounds Coordinator - Kevin Spires       614-862-0705 

*Deed Restrictions  -  Sandy Stakely    740-808-6041 

Board Support: 

*Park/Common Grounds  -  Tom Nutini  614-834-4511 

*Architectural Review Board Coordinator- Vacancy 

*Architectural Review Board Committee- multiple vacancies 

 

REMEMBER! 


